
24/07/2020 

MRS DEB ZIMMER 
55 Headland RD 
Sydney NSW 2099 
deb.ahara@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am opposed to the position of this mobile phone tower. Not only will this spoil the beautiful 
green space and be an eye sore it is also far too close to where many children play and attend 
school. While I am sympathetic to the need for mobile phone coverage I do think there must be 
much better places away from schools and beautiful public places. We really appreciate the 
councils continued commitment to providing places to enjoy the outdoors please don't let this 
mobile tower go ahead and spoil another place as it did with McKillop Park 
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